
Disclaimer 
  

The IBA admission committee has taken a community outreach initiative to 

facilitate prospective students applying for admission to IBA’s  undergraduate and 

graduate programs. 

  

The Committee has decided to put the past papers of its undergraduate and 

graduate admissions test on the website. This will help all students, especially 

those belonging to the remote areas of Pakistan to prepare themselves for the test. 

  

Please note that the IBA reserves the right to change the test pattern without prior 

notice. The previous years’ test papers will give you an overview of the level of 

difficulty expected in the test. This will in no way be treated as the fixed pattern for 

admission test. 
 


